N T State of Florida

THOMAS M. BEARD, CHAIRMAN

GERALD L. GUNTER STEVE TRIBULE, Director
MICHAEL WILSON Division of Records and Reporting
BETTY EASLEY (904) 4888371
L TERRY DEASON

Public Serbice Commission

April 30, 1991

Sharyn Smith, Director

Division of Administrative Hearings
1230 Apalachee Parkway

DeSoto Building

Tallahassee, Florida 32301

Re: Docket No, 910486-TL - Complaint of
GHF ASSOCIATES against SOUTHERN BELL
TELEPHONE AND TELEGRAPH COMPANY re-
garding billing for ESSX service

Dear Ms. Smith:

Commission staff have recommended, and the Chairman has approved, the
referral of the above-referenced docket to the Division of Administrative

Hearings for hearing. I am forwarding copies of material from our docket file
for your examiner’'s use in preparation of the case.

ACK —— When the case is set for hearing, please furnish my office with a copy of

AFA the notice so that it may be included in the docket file. Also, note that I am
enclosing a copy of this transmittal letter. As soon as a case number is

APP ———assigned, please complete the blanks and return the copy to me.

CAF ——

If there are any questions regarding the case, you may contact our staff
CMU —————counsel, Pat Kurlin, at 487-2740.
b ; —
Sincerely,
o Kay Flynn, Chief
A, i . Bureau of Records
— Chairman Thomas M. Beard
_L____ Pat Kurlin

Steven Gray
Marshall W, Criser, III
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April 23, 1991

APR 2 4 1991
FPSC-RECORDS / REPORTING
T0: COMMISSIONERS
FROM: NANETTE FISHER@;RSA
RE: DOCKET ASSIGNED TO DOAH FOR HEARING

The following docket was tentatively assigned to DOAH by the Chairman

during case assignment on 04/22/91. Unless you have objection, a transmittal
letter will be prepared by the Clerk’s office for the docket to be transferred

on Monday, April 29, 1991.

Docket #910486-TI -- COMPLAINT OF GHF ASSOCIATES
SOUTHERN BELL REGARDING THE BILLING FOR ESSX SERVICE

A copy of the transmittal letter will be in my office by Friday,
April 26, for your additional review.

Y



